
Parent meet-up 

We hope to see you there! 

organized by the Oradell Special Education 
Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC). 

Please join us for an upcoming 

We have two drop-in end-of-year parent meet-ups scheduled. 

These are opportunities to meet other parents, ask questions, 

and chat informally. Meet-ups are scheduled for: 

 

Parents' Night Out Meet-Up on Friday, May 18, 2018 

anytime from 7:30 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

@ Cool Beans, 304 Kinderkamack Road, Oradell 

 

Coffee Meet-Up on Friday, June 8, 2018 

anytime from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. 

@ Cool Beans, 304 Kinderkamack Road, Oradell 

Please visit 

http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac  

to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC. 

http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac

